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I very strongly oppose removing mail in voting.  Mail in voting promotes greater voter 

turnout and allows ample time to research each candidate in detail and allow voting 

without risk of intimidation that is now quite prevalent.  There if I can make the largest 

financial decisions of my life (see getting a mortgage, buying a car, etc) through 

means that are not in person then there is no good reason I can't vote for my 

representation in the same manner.   


